Primary Skipping Club

Our final skipping session is on Wed., Feb. 14! Parents, grandparents and caregivers are most welcome
to come and join in on our last session. We will show you some of the tricks we have been working on
while helping our heart stay strong for Valentine’s Day! See you at 8:15 at the front doors of the school!
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